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Week 29 
Day 1 - Ephesians 5 
Day 2 - Ephesians 6 
Day 3 - Philippians 1 
Day 4 - Philippians 2 
Day 5 - Philippians 3

Julio Jimenez 
Kodak, TN

Vacation Bible School 
We are already 
looking forward to our 
Vacation Bible School 
which will be on 
August 5-9 from 
6-9pm each night. 
VBS is for kids ages 2 
though 6th grade and 
will include a week 
full of crafts, games, 
songs, lessons, and so 
much more! You can  
pre-register you child online on our website 
www.churchatevergreen.com/vbs or by 
scanning the QR code! 

We are still in need of volunteers to help 
with this year’s VBS! If you would be willing 
to volunteer that week please stop by the 
Welcome Center to sign up so that we can 
begin to make preparations. 

Wednesday Night Study 
We want to invite you to continue to join 
us on Wednesday evenings this summer 
at 6:30pm in the Multi-Purpose Center for 
our study through the book of Proverbs! 
Also joins us as we will begin each night 
of study with refreshments before the 
service begins!

Youth Fundraiser Meal 
Our teens will be hosting a fundraiser meal 
one Sunday July 21st immediately following 
the service in the Multi-Purpose Center! We 
want to encourage you to please stay 
behind that day and give a donation 
towards our youth fund as you enjoy a 
delicious meal and fellowship together! We 
thank you for your help and support! 

Money Wall 
We want to remind everyone to make 
sure to turn in the envelopes from the 
money wall if you have taken one off and 
not returned it yet! You can drop your 
filled envelope in one of our give boxes, in 
the offering plate, or at our church office 
during the week! 

VBS Worker Meeting 
There will be a meeting for all VBS workers 
on July 28th. If you have signed up to help 
with this year’s vacation Bible School or 
would like to please make sure to stay 
behind that morning for this important 
meeting! If you haven’t already signed up to 
volunteer, please make sure to do so today 
so we can have a shirt available for you!

Wednesday of Nationals 
Please note that there will be no midweek 
service on Wednesday July 24 due to the 
National Free Will Baptist Convention in 
Tampa! Our Pastor will be speaking at the 
convention that evening so we will not 
have our normal midweek service that 
night! We do invite you to tune in online 
to this very special service and show your 
support for Pastor Noah. The service will 
be online at 7pm that evening. We will 
share a link from our church’s Facebook 
page! We invite you to view along 
With us that night!

http://www.churchatevergreen.com/vbs

